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WE ARE ON SITE & BACK TO WORK

Kenson Highways would like to wish you all 
a happy new year.

We hope everyone had a good Christmas. 

Kenson would like to inform you we are on site 
and back to work. 
We are currently working in the location of the 
Town Hall to Argos. This new site will be up for 
approximately 12 weeks before moving on to our 
next location, outside Primark to Lloyds TSB.
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We hope you love the transformation of Ilford Town 
Centre as much as we do. Reflecting on last years 
progress we have put together a brief but not 
limited to list of what we have achieved so far:

•	 Visitor centre opened
•	 Ducting installed
•	 New lamp columns installed
•	 New drainage installed
•	 Reinstated old chamber
•	 Installed new gully pots 
•	 Levelled the High Road  
•	 New granite laid
•	 New planters and flower beds installed
•	 New electrical pop up boxes for market stalls
•	 Painted specialist stain repellent sealant on 

slabs
•	 SUD’s tree-pits installed

Kenson want to reassure you we are doing 
everything we can to keep disruption to a 
minimum. Kenson would also like to thank 
everyone for their patience and understanding 
and we look forward to updating you again soon. 

WASH YOUR HANDS, COVER YOUR FACE, MAKE SPACE
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Hands. Face. Space

It is critical that everybody observes the 
following key behaviors:

•	 HANDS – Wash your hands regularly and 
for 20 seconds. 

•	 FACE – Wear a face covering in indoor 
settings where social distancing may be 
difficult and where you will come into 
contact with people you do not normally 
meet.

•	 SPACE – Stay 2 metres apart from people 
you do not live with where possible, or 1 
metre with extra precautions in place.
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